

Dominic Cudmore

From: Fr John Doherty
Sent: Tuesday, 19 November 2002 3:13 PM
To: 'John F. Davoren'
Cc: Dominic Cudmore; Michael A. Hill (E-mail)
Subject: RE: RE Ellis and **REDACTE**

Yes, The matter was discussed at the last bishops' meeting and GP wanted to get a briefing before he made any decision about facilitation. We should set up something with GP, perhaps next week.

Rev John Doherty

Acting Chancellor

Catholic Archdiocese of Sydney

Level 13, 276 Pitt Street

Sydney NSW 2000

P. (02) 9390 5184

F. (02) 9261 8312

*****Confidentiality and Privilege Notice*****

This email message and any accompanying attachments may contain information that is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please do not read, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or attachments. If you have received this email message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the email message. Confidentiality and legal privilege are not waived or lost by reason of mistaken delivery to you. Before opening any attachments, please check them for viruses and/or other defects. To contact the Chancery Office of the Archdiocese of Sydney please telephone +61 2 9390 5100

-----Original Message-----

From: John F. Davoren [mailto:john.davoren@cathprofstandards.com]
Sent: Monday, 18 November 2002 2:28 PM
To: John Doherty (E-mail)
Cc: Michael A. Hill
Subject: RE Ellis and **REDACTE**

John,
 Michael Salmon mentioned that you want to talk to us before proceeding with either of these cases to facilitation. I presume that your concern relates to the matter of establishing the facts and attributing responsibility. If I am reading the situation aright can be decide on a mutually agreeable time?

John Davoren

19/11/2002